
 

 

ORPHANAGE VISIT REPORT  

  

Date: 22/12/2023  

Location: Caring Hands (Social Trust)  

Participants: 16 Volunteers  

  

                 This report summarizes NKARE SOCIAL CELL visit Caring Hands (Social Trust)  

on 22/12/2023. A group of 16 students, embarked on this journey with the aim of gaining 

insights into the lives of orphaned children and providing them with support and 

companionship.  

                 We had the opportunity to interact with the children, who were eager to engage 

with us. We organized a range of activities, including games, singing and gift distribution, 

which helped create a joyful atmosphere. Along with that we have donated home cleaning 

items to orphanage.  

                 Our visit to Caring Hands (Social Trust) was a fulfilling and eye-opening 

experience, enabling us to connect with and support orphaned children. It reinforced the 

significance of community engagement and the positive influence it can have on the lives of 

those in need. We are committed to continuing our efforts to make a difference and encourage 

others to join in this endeavor.  
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